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Corlie Steyn

From: Charles Norman
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2020 10:37 AM
To: Portia Makitla
Cc: Corlie Steyn
Subject: RE: Veld PV South and PV North solar energy facilities
Attachments: Response to Biodiversity_25022020.docx

Dear Portia  
 
Please find attached our responses to your comments on the Basic Assessment Reports for Veld PV North Solar 
Facility (DEA Ref: 14/12/16/3/3/1/2102) and Veld PV South Solar Facility (DEA Ref: 14/12/16/3/3/1/2103) near 
Aggeneys in the Northern Cape. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Charles 
  
 
Charles Norman        
Manager, Environment and Planning, Aurecon  
T +27 44 8055433 F +27 44 8055454 M +27 82 8977071  
Charles.Norman@aurecongroup.com  

 
DISCLAIMER 

From: Charles Norman  
Sent: Wednesday, February 12, 2020 11:08 AM 
To: Portia Makitla <PMakitla@environment.gov.za> 
Cc: Corlie Steyn <Corlie.Steyn@aurecongroup.com> 
Subject: RE: Veld south solar energy facility 
 
Dear Portia 
 
Thank you for your email.  We confirm that we have received the Biodiversity Conservation Directorate’s comments on 
the above application (DEA Ref: 14/12/16/3/3/1/2103).  While the comments were received after the closure of the 
public participation period they will be incorporated into the Final Basic Assessment Report and responded to in the 
Comment and Responses Report that will be made available to all stakeholders who commented. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Charles 
 
 
Charles Norman        
Manager, Environment and Planning, Aurecon  
T +27 44 8055433 F +27 44 8055454 M +27 82 8977071  
Charles.Norman@aurecongroup.com  

 
DISCLAIMER 

From: Portia Makitla [mailto:PMakitla@environment.gov.za]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2020 3:53 PM 
To: Charles Norman <Charles.Norman@aurecongroup.com> 
Subject: Veld south solar energy facility 
 
Good day 
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Attached please find the Biodiversity Conservation Directorate’s comments . 
 
 
Regards 
Portia 
'Please consider the environment before you print this email'  

This message and any attachments transmitted with it are intended solely for the addressee(s) and may be legally 
privileged and/or confidential. If you have received this message in error please destroy it and notify the sender. Any 
unauthorized usage, disclosure, alteration or dissemination is prohibited. The Department of Environmental Affairs 
accepts no responsibility for any loss whether it be direct, indirect or consequential, arising from information made 
available and actions resulting there from. The views and opinions expressed in this e-mail message may not 
necessarily be those of Management.  


